
 

August 21, 2024 

SC Real Estate Commission’s At-Large Seat Election to be held September 11, 2024; deadline for 

candidate submissions is September 2, 2024 

 

The South Carolina Real Estate Commission’s at-large seat is up for election. The election is scheduled to 

take place at the Commission’s September 11, 2024 meeting.  At the election, the other Commissioners 

will vote on and elect the at-large Commissioner from the interested candidates. Interested candidates 

must be in the active practice of real estate to be considered.  Additionally, interested candidates must 

submit their information as provided below to be considered by the Commission.  Finally, interested 

candidates will have the option of appearing in-person at the September 11, 2024 Commission meeting 

to introduce themselves and make a brief statement to the Commission as to why they are interested in 

serving. 

All individuals interested in serving on the Commission must submit the following: 

• name 

• contact information 

• resume/CV 

• brief biography, and 

• a short explanation as to why you would like to serve on the Commission. 

Please send your submissions to Contact.Rec@llr.sc.gov. Commission staff must receive the submissions 

by 5:00pm on Monday, September 2, 2024.  

Should you have any additional questions, please feel free to contact the Commission staff at 803-896-

4400 or Contact.REC@llr.sc.gov . 
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